
 

 

 

Charles C. Papy, Jr. Moot Court Board 

University of Miami School of Law  
 

 

ABOUT THE CHARLES C. PAPY, JR. MOOT COURT BOARD 

The Charles C. Papy, Jr. Moot Court Board is a student-run, honorary organization that 

focuses on recruiting and training the finest oral and written advocates in the country. It 

is the oldest, largest, and most prestigious advocacy program at the University of Miami 

School of Law. 

 

Application to the Charles C. Papy, Jr. Moot Court Board is open to second- and third-

year students of the University of Miami School of Law who have demonstrated 

excellence in written and oral advocacy. Each fall semester, the Board hosts the John T. 

Gaubatz Competition to determine the incoming class of moot court board candidates. 

Competitors register in pairs, file an appellate brief, and argue in at least two oral 

rounds.   

 

Local and national alumni, and friends of the University of Miami School of Law 

volunteer to judge the competition and help the competitors hone their oral advocacy 

skills.   

 

BECOME A JUDGE 

To judge the John T. Gaubatz Moot Court Competition you must be a practicing 

attorney in good standing. Be available to dedicate at least three hours (at your leisure) 

prior to the competition to review the competition problem, bench brief and grading 

rubric. On Saturday, October 17th, be available to judge virtually for 90 minutes at least 

one round either in the morning or afternoon. Be prepared to ask the competitors 

questions and grade them individually after the round is over by submitting the 

provided grading rubric online.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.law.miami.edu/students/law-student-organizations/papy-moot-court


 
 

 

 

 

John T. Gaubatz Moot Court Competition  

Volunteer Judge Form  

 

Saturday, October 17, 2020  

Rounds via Zoom  

  

  

  

Name:   

  

  

Email:   

  

  

J.D. Class:   

  

  

Availability (Please check all that apply):  

Morning    

Mid-Morning  

Afternoon   

Late Afternoon   

  

*Please email the completed form to Farah Barquero 

at fbarquero@law.miami.edu   

  

  
 

mailto:fbarquero@law.miami.edu

